
COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT TO 

MYRTLE TRACE BOD 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 20, 2024 

 
The MT Greeters met with one new resident in February: 

1. Delores and Richard Lawrence, 182 Glenwood Drive, visited on 

February 8, 2024.   

 

WEB SITE: 
 
The BOD has indicated they will be convening in the next month to discuss 
the migration of our new web site which is currently taking place, due to 
the structure and application of the site being upgraded. The BOD has 
agreed to review each and every item currently on the site and decide 
what should remain and what they feel should be removed.  As a reminder, 
we are available for direction and assistance in this matter.  
 
NEWS AND VIEWS CALENDAR: 
 
We’d like to remind our residents that the N&V’s calendar is a schedule of 
events taking place in the clubhouse.  Any MT related events that do not 
take place at the clubhouse, may be featured in the N&V’s as an insert. 
And thanks to Carol’s revamping of the N&V’s, these events will also be 
listed in the Content section on page 2.  Please be reminded that any 
inserts/fliers must be submitted to Jeanie Rhodes prior to the deadline 
listed in each issue of the N&V’s.    
 
Deadline for items for the April 2024 News and Views: 
 
Saturday, March 23, 2024 
 
Delivery of the April 2024 News and Views: 
 
Sunday, March 31, 2024  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
Mary Johnsen-Schaeffer, Communications Chair 



 


